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             23rd February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Jones,  
 
I was surprised to receive your letter. The last letter from the GCC I had, stated I was about to 
be put in the professions sin bin and to move on. Good advice, so I did. This is just one of the 
reasons I can not help at that level. I am putting the finishing touches to the child x case study 
for the international crime commission. I hoped, originally for it to be published through our 
royal college, but that is not the sort of thing the BCA influence would accept. Four past 
regulators and a staff member have been heavily criticised for not standing up for a 
chiropractic patient with special needs, let alone standing up for a chiropractic diagnosis, both 
clear in the chiropractic act. This would be a conflict of interest. 
 
Serious charges, aiding and abetting the abuse of the child, covering it up and perverting 
justice, the law will inevitably follow at some stage. 
 
Having said all that, I can offer assistance. 
 
No.1 I can pinpoint most of the GCC failures and simple changes that would help our 
profession in multiple ways.  
 
No.2 Our students are taught well but CPD does not seem to cover improving or adding 
techniques to improve patient care, chronic soft tissues with multiple dysfunctional structures 
or complex backs. These are not covered in education but are developed over years as the art 
of chiropractic with multiple choices of techniques taught at conference and other, but are not. 
With the interns from AECC and Glamorgan I have employed, they seem to think if a bit of 
mobilisation doesn’t cure the patient, refer back to medicine. A more experienced Chiropractor 
likely would have solved the injury. CPD should not be about how to build your practice on a 
financial basis with full on marketing tools as seen with learning with others at conference, lets 
say. Rather, improving your abilities to help your patients. 
 
No.3 This is something I have a passion for having had to fend off a serious malpractice suit 
which was a scam, cleverly put together and swallowed whole by my legal team who were not 
knowledgeable to medical matters. One of your predecessors refused to look at it. I learnt 
much having previously fought public inquiries on planning. I did not lose one as the scam 
involves experts whose evidence was debunked or I find stuff they forgot to share.  
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I offer my services as a Chiropractic consultant and to the level of world due to numbers of 
cases treated, level of dysfunction, and 80 years of on going development. I would clearly do 
this for no charge if it were to help my colleagues. If you would like proof of my scam case, I 
drew back all paperwork hard copy in duplicate. Each box weighs in around 60 lbs. If the 
opposition had mentioned that he had improved under our care and was signed back to work 
by his G.P who originally signed him off, seeing no need for an MRI, there would have been 
no charge. I would love to know how much it cost and who earned the money. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Howard Lamb, 
DC 
 
 
 
 

 


